MARK C. POLONCARZ

COUNTY EXECUTIVE

December 30, 2016

Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street.4™ Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

RE: Open Item / Placeholder
Erie County Sewer District Board of Managers Appointments

Dear Honorable Members:

The Department of Environment and Planning, Division of Sewerage Management,
respectfully requests that an open item/placeholder be established on the agenda of the
Legislature’s Energy and Environment Committee, to wit:

e OPEN ITEM: Erie County Sewer District Board of Managers Appointments

Should your Honorable Body require further information, I encourage you to contact
Joseph L. Fiegl, P.E. in the Division of Sewerage Management. Thank you for your

consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq.
Erie County Executive

e 0.11.0. Leg. Ltr.
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